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PLANNING MEETING 

Thursday April 4 

7 pm 

COUNCIL MEETING 

Monday April 8              

7 pm 
Anthony D’ Souza 

Field Agent  - Manitoba 
Cell : 204-999-5197 

Anthony.DSouza@KOFC.ORG 

 

Christ is Risen! 
 
Brother Knights! 
 
Congratulations! 
 
It is with gratefulness that I congratulate all our brother Knights who made our 

latest series of Fish Fries a resounding success. Hundreds of patrons loved the food, the prices, and 
the warm community atmosphere. Special kudos are due to Brothers Dave and Bohdan for the extra 
time and work they devoted to planning, coordinating, and working in a variety of ways with their    
helpers. Br. Don made some ICCD sales. Many others spent many hours from morning until late   
evening. It was great to see many of our brothers on the Thursdays and Fridays working together.  
 
It is time to look ahead. “I hear the train a-comin’. It’s rollin’ round the bend….” Volunteer for the parish 
fundraiser at the end of this month or buy a ticket and see the show. Also, Br. Steve will need help with 
Ladies Night in May. 
 
PLEASE PURCHASE YOUR ICCD FINAL DRAW TICKETS ASAP! Please attend our business    
meeting on Monday, April 8th. Remember our suffering brothers and sisters in Ukraine in your prayers. 
 
Indeed, He Is Risen! 
 
Michael Ryczak 
 
Grand Knight! 
 
 
 

                                                  

callto:204-999-5197
mailto:Anthony.DSouza@KOFC.ORG
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2024 

Fridays March 8, 15 and 22 

4:30 pm - 6:30 pm 
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Our WGK, Br Michael with                  
KofC Dignitaries 
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I.C.C.D FUNDRAISER 2023-24 

 
BROTHERS, THERE ARE ONLY 3 WEEKS LEFT UNTIL THE FINAL DRAW DATE OF APRIL 
27,2024!  Did you get your book of tickets yet????? Yes, there is still time to get on the good side of 
your Council’s Fundraiser Chairman.  Having said that, are you one of the 37 member knights who 
have engaged in this year’s I.C.C.D. FUNDRAISER?  To date, we have less than half of the 
$14,000.00 we raised last year making us the top selling Council in all Manitoba.  Many THANKS to 
our church parishioners who came forward in support to our Fundraiser. 
 
Brothers, we are at NO FRILLS STORE THIS WEEK-END, April 4th 5th and 6th, to try to off set our 
downward trend to our charity fund. We need your time commitment to volunteer to sit and sell     
tickets.  Call me if I haven’t called you yet. 
 
THANK YOU to those brothers who purchased a book(s) during this year’s fundraiser. Again, I will be 
available before and after each Divine Liturgy for the next 3 weeks waiting for your support. 
 
Reminder, please return all sold books to myself by April 21. 
 
Thank you for your attention! 
 
Brother Don Gulchak I.C.C.D. FUNDRAISER 
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If You Become Unable to Make Medical Decisions 

 

WHO WILL SPEAK FOR YOU? 

  

You require a Health Care Directive (HCD) 

  

It is a document which you can use to do either or both of the following: 

  

--- express your wishes about the type of health care you want to receive 

                  --- name the person(s) who will speak for you. 

  

You are invited to attend an audio-visual presentation 

and discussion (90 minutes in all) with handout materials entitled: 

  

“Introduction To Health Care Directives” 

 

Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 7 pm 

St. Joseph's Ukrainian Catholic Church 

250 Jefferson Avenue  

  

Please RSVP George Koch at either 204 697-1988 or gkoch5@mymts.net 

  

All interested parishioners are cordially invited to attend.                                                                 

Everyone is welcome! 

 

Knights of Columbus Fr. Shyshkowich Council     

Supported Event  
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The Perogy Bee needs extra help with clean up. As you know from Fish Fry, the cooking and        
distribution of your product takes a huge number of volunteers. Similarly, with the Perogy Bee, we 
have many positions to be filled. Hopefully many of our Knights and their wives will come out to 
help. 
 
We do need assistance with clean up. You are welcome to come for 
lunch around 12:00 pm, have a bite and then tackle the cleanup 
chores. 
 
Upcoming Perogy Bees 
April (nice long break after perogy bee and Easter prep) 23 & 24 
May 14 & 15 
Steve Sumka 

April 2024 
6 Rick Kendall   
7 Les Storozuk 
8 Rev. Dmytro Dnistrian C.Ss.R. 
8 Steve Prokop 
12 Christopher Rawluk 
14 Garry Winch 
21 Rev. Frank Szadiak C.Ss.R. 
22  Michael Dudar 
23 Rudy Macsymach 
25 Gordon Lasko 
29 Ron Krasey 
 

                  Congratulations to our Br. Knights that have attained  

                                 Honorary Life Membership in 2024.   

Gr. Knight : Michael Ryczak and Fin . Secretary : Gordon Lasko 
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Bulletin Information                                              
Editor: Br George Koch                                     

Contact: gkoch5@mymts.net                           

Printing/Distribution: Brs Ed Ozubko and 

Steve Prokop 

K of C Websites                                                    
Supreme: http://www.kofc.org/eb/en/

dex.html                                                   

Manitoba State: http://

www.manitobastatecouncil.ca 

 

Catholic Foundation of Manitoba 

Website                                                      
http://www.catholicfoundation.mb.ca/ 

                        
       April 4     April 8 
    April 29  May 9    May 13    
    May 27  June 6 (tentative)      
       June 10 – Business and Fraternal 

 FR. SHYSHKOWICH COUNCIL #8925  

Bulletin and Meeting Dates 

  2023 - 2024 Columbian Year  

HELP NEEDED! 
 
As you are probably aware, the church is organizing a fundraiser on April 26 and April 27 to help fund 
the boiler replacement project. We are in need of volunteers to help us at the events. We require people 
to sell 50/50 tickets, liquor tickets, bar tenders, kitchen help, and clean up help. Could you please ask  
members of the Knights and UCWLC that if they are able to help us by volunteering their time to contact 
Br Michael Dudar at 431-997-3816 or dudarpeters@shaw.ca or Deb Akister at 204-334-4667. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Br Michael Dudar 


